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March 10, 2020

Mr. Karl Kennedy, P.E.
City Engineer

City of Pembroke Pines
Environmental Services
Engineering Divisions
8300 South Palm Drive
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025

Re:  Chapel Grove Homeowners Association, Inc.
Hold Harmless-Utility Repairs
Permit No. 2017-156

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

This letter is being written to acknowledge that as part of the amenities of this development, speciality
pavement(Paver Brick) was installed in certain areas. These areas include the entry, sidewalks and
driveways.

The Water and Sanitary Sewer mains servicing this property are owned and will be maintained by the
City of Pembroke Pine Utilities Division.

If repairs to these systems require excavation thru the speciality pavement, the City of Pembroke Pines
Utilities Division will not be responsible for the replacement of the speciality pavement. The property
owner if within the lot or Chapel Grove Homeowners Association, Inc. will be responsible for the
reinstallation of the specialty pavement.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact our association.

Sincerely,

Chapel Grove Home Owner’s Association Inc.

ary Clement.
President



